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Alice Pyper

To: Alice Pyper
Subject: RE: AU Farms SN706904, SN597829, SN499653 A0027687 GWC Consultation

 
 

From: Alice Pyper  
Sent: 04 November 2022 10:03 
To: 'Gareth Davies' <gareth@coed.cymru> 
Cc: 'Roberts, Llinos' <Llinos.Roberts@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: AU Farms SN706904, SN597829, SN499653 A0027687 GWC Consultation 
 
Hi Gareth, 
Sorry for the confusion, the area is shown on the map below – before the area is planted it would be beneficial to do 
a walkover survey to ensure that no further mining remains lie within the areas proposed for planting.  Also I’ve 
noted (and this is my omission), in looking again at this that a leat once ran across the parcel which is proposed for 
planting near the farmstead and also a mound / spoil heap was omitted from my consultation response, see 2nd 
edition OS map (1906) below (features highlighted in green): 
Happy to arrange a visit for Tuesday and ascertain if there are any areas which need to be excluded from planting, 
and a suitable buffer. 
I can meet you there any time after 10am 
Best wishes 
Alice  
Mobile: 07833177942 
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From: Gareth Davies <gareth@coed.cymru>  
Sent: 03 November 2022 19:36 
To: Alice Pyper <A.Pyper@DYFEDARCHAEOLOGY.ORG.UK> 
Cc: 'Roberts, Llinos' <Llinos.Roberts@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: AU Farms SN706904, SN597829, SN499653 A0027687 GWC Consultation 
 
Hi Alice, 
 
Good to hear from you.  I’m slightly confused which piece of land is in question as I thought we had removed the 
parcel at Frongoch for the time being.  So I’m guessing this would be the farm at Rhydyronnen.   
 
Tuesday is no problem I can meet you there if you let me know a time etc, and I can explain the proposals, 
 
Kind regards 
Gareth 
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From: Alice Pyper [mailto:A.Pyper@DYFEDARCHAEOLOGY.ORG.UK]  
Sent: 03 November 2022 10:30 
To: Gareth Davies <gareth@coed.cymru> 
Cc: Roberts, Llinos <Llinos.Roberts@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: AU Farms SN706904, SN597829, SN499653 A0027687 GWC Consultation 
 
Hi Gareth, 
I would like to arrange a convenient time to visit this site to do a walkover of the area proposed for new woodland 
creation – would it be possible to visit next week?  Would you like to accompany me or shall I make arrangements to 
go on my own and report back to you?  At the moment I can do Tuesday, Thursday or Friday next week. 
Best wishes 
Alice 
 
 
Alice Pyper  
01558 825993 
Ext 205 
Rheolwr Prosiect Rheoli Treftadaeth 
Heritage Management Project Manager 
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